
The Lynn Township Board held its regular meeting on August 14, 2019.  Present were officers’ Kalbfleisch, Ferrett, 

Drain, Miller and Kendzierski.  Residents present was Pat Robbins, April Jedrzejczak, Wes J and Faith Rheaume. 

Guests present was Heather Stewart. 

 

 Meeting was called to order by Supervisor Kalbfleisch at 7:00 p.m. 

 

1. Motion by Drain 2nd by Miller to adopt agenda as amended All Ayes, Motion Carried. 

2. Wes and Faith introduced themselves as new residents. 

3. Kay Cumbow – Thanked board for support of Boy Scout Camp 

4. Motion by Miller 2nd by Kendzierski to approve minutes of July 10, 2019 as presented.  All Ayes, Motion 

Carried. 

Treasurer submitted Financial Report. 

Unfinished Business 

New Business 

5. Motion by Kendzierski, 2nd by Drain to order two 30-yard dumpsters with one on reserve for $395/month from 

IDF Clean-up.  Clerk Ferrett sustained from voting due to conflict of interest.  All Ayes, Motion Carried. 

6. MTA Classes – no one to go. 

7. Clerk to continue looking for memorial plaques for trees. 

8. Note pads with Lynn Township logo are too expensive to order. 

9. Assessor Stewart reported July 2019 Board of Review decisions have all been mailed. 

10. Motion by Miller, 2nd by Drain pay bills, check # 9904 – 9925. All Ayes, Motion Carried. 

11. Motion by Ferrett 2nd by Drain to adjourn.  All Ayes, Motion Carried. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:54p.m. by Supervisor Kalbfleisch. 
 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

 

 

Annette Ferrett 

Clerk 

 

 

 

 


